
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEDNESDAY 7TH AUGUST, 2013 
 

MEMBER NEWS 
 
It is with the greatest shock and sadness that I have to tell you that Coby Harradine’s 
husband died on the weekend. Coby is pregnant with their third child. At this point Vicki 
has sent Coby our most heart-felt thoughts and prayers. Coby would be struggling to come 
to terms with her tragedy, and yet there are many things she has to do. Her husband’s 
family are in England and her Mum is in Woollongong. If anyone would like to help by 
donating to a special fund for Coby I’m sure it would be much appreciated. Put your 
donation into an envelope with Coby’s name on it and put it into Cathy’s finance tin. 
 
 
Just thought you’d like to know … 
 
What a superb celebration we had to mark Doris’s 25th anniversary in Sweet Adelines. 
Thanks goes to all of you because you ALL did something to make it so memorable. 
 
Dearest Doris, we hope that you now realise how much you are loved, respected and 
cherished. Without you starting up the group so many years ago, none of us would have 
the joy of singing in CKC. Thank you so much for all you have done for the chorus over the 
years. 
 
What great coaching it was as well!!! Darlene has given us tools to work with on improving 
our singing. Let’s see if we can’t step up to the mark and become a singer-driven chorus. It 
is up to us now. 
 
On Wednesday is the first week of the Harmonics Workshop. Though we will be affected 
by the tragedy, we must present a welcoming and happy face to our visitors. 
Please be ON TIME ( they are arriving at 7pm) and wear your polo shirts, your name tags 
and your purple jackets to make it easier for our visitors to identify us as a group. 
We will be singing four songs: Fireworks, Seasons and our two comp songs. 
 
 
 
 
RISERS COME DOWN EVERY WEDNESDAY FOR THE MONTH OF AUGUST. 
 
 
 

We are creative musicians who inspire with heart, soul and musical excellence. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 



 
 
SUPPER ROSTER 
THE LEADS to bring supper perhaps a bit more savoury. 
 
Hospitality 



DIARY DATES 
 
August 
 
Wednesday 7th                   New Membership Drive programme  begins and continues for 6 

weeks. 7pm start 
  
September 
Sunday 29th  Concert with Sydney Harmony at Barker College. 

Arrangements will be announced later 
October 
Friday 11th  Garage Sale set up 
Saturday 12th CKC Garage Sale – Lorraine Barlow’s house (you can start 

taking your goods on 14th September to her place) 
 
February 2014  
Friday 28th Residential retreat at St Joseph’s with Dale Syverson 
 
March 
Saturday 1st – Sunday 2nd Residential retreat at St. Jospeph’s. 
 
 
 
 
 
Suggestion Box 
You will find the suggestion box in the kitchenette near the hot water dispenser.  I have 
already received several suggestions, and these will be presented at the next 
Management Team meeting.  
 
 
 


